Hello,

My name is Rebecca Rohrbeck, and | live in West Salem. | came on here today to urge you to prioritize funding for Developmental
Disability Services, providing access to services regardless of family income. Specifically, DSP Wages, DD Case Management and
Regional Family Networks need additional funding.

These services are important to my family, as a family member receives services through DD Services, which have become
increasingly vital during the pandemic. Regional Family Networks have given additional supports and opportunities to network with
families navigating similar systems.

Please fund these programs so that vulnerable populations continue to have the support they need.

Thank you for your time,

Rebecca Rohrbeck



